[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]SCI: The State Securities Commission has received the Official Dispatch on requesting to stop considering the registration dossier for the additional public offering
On February 2, 2024, SCI E&C Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 02.02.2024/SClEC - CBTT on the State Securities Commission's receipt of the Official Dispatch on requesting to stop considering the registration dossier for the additional public offering as follows: 
On February 2, 2024, the Company received Official Dispatch No. 800/UBCK-QLCB dated January 30, 2024 from the State Securities Commission (SSC) on the State Securities Commission's receipt of the Official Dispatch on requesting to stop considering the registration dossier for the additional public offering (details according to the attached Official Dispatch).
